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Dear Anuja & Priti, 

It's really touching to see Ms. Anuja's response and remembering her partner in a very honest and 
truly loyal way.  Both Ms. Anuja & Ms. Preethi are two sides of one valuable gold coin.  Both of 
your contribution for AISCD & Indian Deaf Shooters is really commendable and you proved it 
in this 24th Summer Deaflympics. In the coming International Competitions hope both will work 
together for many more successful Medals winning performance with the grace of God. My 
sincere congratulations to both of you for your joint venture in this successful Deaflympics 2022.  

Just words can't express our thanks and gratitude to both of you. Such support and co-operation 
were rare towards us in the past but this time we got enough help and support from you both and 
it helped us to carry out our programmes successfully and we are indebted to you at large and 
request your support in the coming events as well. 

And salute to NRAI for their acceptance of MoU with AISCD as well as advice about 
appointment of both Anuja & Priti and encouragement to deaf shooters.   

G. Suresh Kumar 

Hony. General Secretary 


